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Our Ref:

8 January 2015

Mr Ashley Albury

General Manager

Department of Planning and Environment
188 Macquarie Street

DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Ashley

| refer to the attached planning proposal for land known as 280 Burroughs Crossing Road,
Oberon. | advise that at its Ordinary Meeting in December Council resolved to support the
proposal over the land. | submit the proposal for your consideration and await advise as to
how the Department wish the document to be exhibited.

Should you require any further information relating to the plan please do not hesitate to
contact me in the Planning & Development Department on 63298122,

Planning and Development Director




